We are so glad you decided to join us for worship. It is a
wonderful thing when the people of God can come together
to worship our great Savior, Jesus Christ!

If you are new to First Baptist, we would like for you to

[fill out the guest form (back of pew) letting us know a little
bit more about you. If you have questions or would like to
be contacted, you can let us know on this form as well. Pastor Zack, Fisher of Men!

For more information about us and the ministries we are involved in, you can go
to our website at www.firstbaptistinwood.org You can also check us out on
YouTube & Facebook. God Bless! Pastor Zack

The Week Ahead
Today, April 21st

9:15 AM Sunday School; 10:15 AM Morning Worship; 5:00 PM Choir Practice;
6:00 PM Evening Service, and King's Kids; 6:40 PM Zoned-In

Monday, April 22nd
6:00 PM Young Adults Bible Study

Tuesday, April 23rd
9:00 AM Faith Bible Institute

Wednesday, April 24th
7:00 PM Adult Bible Study & Youth Clubs

Thursday, April 25th

9:00 AM Food Pantry Distribution; 9:30 AM Sower’s Quilting Group;
6:00 PM Faith Bible Institute

Today, April 21st N Next Sunday, April 28th:
S.S.- Leslie Atkinson (¥ ) S.S.- Julie Jenkins
Shirley Bostater Rs Sharon Mahoney
Morning - Christi & Tori sc Morning - Jennifer & Addison
Dusing H Jenkins
Evening - Mandy Davis EE= Evening - Alice Smoot
Aaron Dusing RD Beth Taylor

Wednesday, April 24th: YU Wednesday, May 1st:

Evening - Pat DiPlacido Evening - Pat DiPlacido
Elizabeth Jenkins = Joyce Strickland
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What's Happening

VBS Meeting today. We will meet in the sanctuary at the close of the morning
worship service. If you have any part of vacation bible school or want to know
more, please join us.

Tonight our Zoned-In groups will meet at 6:40 PM. See Pastor Devin with
any questions.

VBS CRAFT NEEDS!! We have a great need for lids from Jars (i.e., jelly,
pickles, salsa, etc. and 12 oz. Jelly Jars with lids or small salsa jars are
needed. There is a box under the counter in the foyer area to place your
donations. If you have any questions, please see Daphne Hutzler.

Men’s Retreat, Friday, May 17th and Saturday, May 18th. All men are
invited to join us. There is a sign-up sheet on the foyer bulletin board.

Please check lodge or cabin for your sleeping choice. The cost for a lodge
room is $110.00, Cabin $95.00, if only coming for the day it is $15.00 to cover
food. See Pastor Zack with any questions.

Classroom helpers are needed for Vacation Bible School. There is no
teaching involved, just extra hands to help the teacher. Please sign up at the
bulletin board.

Faith Bible Institute Summer Elective, Biblical Archaeology |, Introduction to
Biblical Archaeology 301. Two class days/time to choose from. Elective begins
Tuesday, June 18th at 9:00 AM or Thursday, June 20th at 6:00 PM.
ENROLLMENT DEADLINE; MAY 12, 2024. (No online enroliment; complete a
paper form.) Contact Josh Campbell, 304-268-9270 for more information.

Sign up to help with food for the VBS dinners each night. There is a large
sheet on the bulletin board. If you sign up for an item in the blue section, we
only want the dollar amount for each line. We will purchase the food. The
other items in the green section you would purchase and bring to the church.
See Cindy Burns or Pat DiPlacido if you have any questions.

Next Sunday, April 28th, we will observe The Lord’s Supper at the close of
our evening worship service.

If you are graduating High School or Collage, please complete the “Questions
for Graduates” form located in the rack beside the bulletin board.

Summer Camp, July 8th -12th. Next early registration deadline is May 15th.
Registration packs are located in the rack beside the bulletin board. See
Pastor Josh or Pat DiPlacido for more information.
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